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MAY 141986

Docket No. 50-266
Docket No. 50-301

Wisconsin Electric Power Company
ATTN: Mr. C. W. Fay

Vice President
Nuclear Power Department

231 West Michigan, Room 308
Milwaukee, WI 53201

Gentlemen:

This refers to the special safety inspection (Inspection Report Nos.
50-266/85013 and 50-301/85013) conducted by Mr. R. C. Wilson and other NRC
representatives on July 22-26, 1985, of activities at the Point Beach Nuclear
Plant, Units 1 and 2, authorized by NRC Licenses No. DPR-24 and No. DPR-27,
and to the discussion of our findings with Mr. C. W. Fay and other members of
his staff at the conclusion of the inspection.

The purpose of the inspection was to review the implementation of your EQ
program in accordance with requirements of 10 CFR 50.49. During this inspection,
four of these activities appeared to be in violation of NRC requirements, and
were specified in Appendix A of our November 1, 1985, Report Nos. 50-266/85013
and 50-301/85013 as Potential Enforcement / Unresolved items. The enclosed
Notice of Violation addresses two of these issues (50-266/85013-02(DRS);
50-301/85013-02(DRS) and 50-266/85013-03(DRS); 50-301/85013-03(DRS)) as
violations of 10 CFR 50.49. A written response is required.

One of the remaining two items (50-266/85013-01(DRS); 50-301/85013-01(DRS)),
concerning a lack of licensee evaluation and reportability of the auxiliary
feedwater flow transmitters, has been addressed as part of item
50-266/85013-02(DRS); 50-301/85013-02(DRS), in the enclosed Notice of Violation.
This item was tracked as Item 50-266/85013-01(DRS);50-301/85013-01(DRS)and
has been closed.

Item 50-266/85013-04(DRS);50-301/85013-04(DRS)concerninganapparent
lack of evidence that Limitorque DC operators, MS 2019 and 2020 were type
tested in the same configuration as installed in the plant, is considered
an Unresolved Item pending further review of the tested configuration.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter, the enclosures, and your response to this letter will be placed
in the NRC Public Document Room.
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The responses directed by this letter and the accompanying Notice (Order)
are not subject to the clearance procedures of the Office of Management
and Budget as required by the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, PL 96-511. '

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

Sincerely,

~'

Cri:inal SIPCd D' U U UWICO

J. J. Harrison, Chief
Engineering Branch

Enclosure: Notice of Violation

cc w/ enclosure:
J. J. Zach, Plant Manager
DCS/RSB (RIDS)
Licensing Fee Management Branch
Resident Inspector, RIII
John J. Duffy, Chief

Boiler Section
Ness Flores, Chairperson

Wisconsin Public Service
Commission
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